
 
  
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 9th May 2024				           		                        FOR IMMEDIATE PUBLIC RELEASE
Market Announcement

Pleass Global Ltd (SPX Code PBP)

Warwick Pleass
Managing Director

Cate Pleass
Company Secretary

A fire was detected in a storage shed at the rear of our property at 7.05pm 8th May, 2024. The evening shift staff 
enacted the fire plan utilising fire extinguishers, fire balls and our in-house hydrant system and contained the blaze until 
the National Fire Authority arrived to assist. The fire was fully extinguished, and no injuries were sustained. We are 
extremely proud of the swift and effective actions taken by our teams and grateful for the support from NFA. The fire had no 
impact on our production facility and we are running normal operations today.The relevant authorities have been notified 
and investigation will be conducted by NFA and our insurers.
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